
Dear Secretariat, dear Fiona, 
 
We hereby send you a new communication on non-compliance with the Aarhus Convention 
concerning the Netherlands and the Borssele nuclear power plant. The submission consists of an 
introduction letter with the formal communication (10 pages) attached, and three further 
documents as attachment. 
 
We kindly ask you to forward this to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee for 
consideration during their upcoming session from 18 to 23 October 2021 in Geneva. 
 
With regards, 
 
Jan Haverkamp - Greenpeace Nederland 
Faiza Oulahsen - Greenpeace Nederland 
Kirsten Sleven - WISE 
Gerard Brinkman - WISE 
Dirk Bannink - LAKA 
Jeroen Breekveld - LAKA 
 
 
 
--  
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| Jan Haverkamp 
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*You can't sink a rainbow* 
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